
The City of Newburyport invites you to attend our second public meeting to discuss beach access and 
erosion issues on the north end of Plum Island. At this meeting, the Project Team will present their 
draft recommendations on how to reconfigure beach access in the area of Reservation Terrace to 

protect public safety, reduce erosion, and ensure suitable beach access for residents and visitors alike.

This is your opportunity to provide input, ask questions, and make your voice heard!

PUBLIC MEETING

When: Thursday, May 4, 2017
6:30-8:00pm

Where: PITA Hall 25
8 Plum Island Turnpike

Funding for this project was provided by the Massachusetts Office of 
Coastal Zone Management’s Coastal Community Resilience Grant 
Program

Questions or interested in learning more?
Contact Taj Schottland, Coastal Adaptation Specialist, National Wildlife Federation, SchottlandT@nwf.org

PUBLIC MEETING no. 2
You’re invited!

Presentation on Draft Recommendations to Configure & Improve Beach 
Access on Plum Island Point

6:30 Welcome: Julia Godtfredsen, City of 
Newburyport

6:35 Project Recap: Taj Schottland, NWF

6:45 Draft Beach Access 
Recommendations: Gregg Moore, 
UNH

7:00 Draft Signage Recommendations: Taj 
Schottland, NWF

7:10 Group Discussion

7:50 Wrap-up & Next Steps Julia 
Godtfredsen, City of Newburyport

mailto:SchottlandT@nwf.org

